
Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome back! It is fantastic to see all the children back in school; 
healthy, refreshed and ready to learn. This is going to be another very 

busy term and we will be working extremely hard in making sure we are well 
prepared for our forthcoming SAT’s. 

 
After School Booster Sessions: Our after school booster sessions will begin 
in the during this term. I will be sending out more information closer to the 

time. 
 

PE — Willow Class have PE timetabled for 
Tuesday and Friday. PE kits must be worn for 

these days. 

OTHER ACTIVITIES! 
 

Literacy -  Poetry: Poems with Imagery 
Narrative: Older Literature 

Non fiction: Information Text Hybrid 
 

Numeracy — Measurement (area, perimeter, volume), Algebra 
and Sequences, Geometry (2d/3d Shapes, Co-ordinates), SAT’s 

Revision 
 

Science - Animals including Humans 
 

Computing - Computer Science: Text Adventures (Spring 1) 
Computing — Computer Science: Networks (Spring 2) 
Online Safety — Online Bullying & Online Relationships 

 
PE – Gymnastics and Tag Rugby (Spring 1) 

PE — Football and Hockey (Spring 2) 
 

MFL– Spanish 
 

Music — Film Music 
 

RE— What is the nature and character of God? 
 

PSHE - Health and Wellbeing: Nutrition and Food, Aspirations 
 

History — What did the Greeks ever do for us? (Spring 1) 
 

Geography — Why do Oceans Matter? (Spring 2) 
 

Art - Make My Voice Heard (Spring 1) 

DT — Electrical Systems: Doodlers (Spring 2) 

 
Please listen to your child read 3 times a week and sign their 

Reading Record. I have already stressed how important Reading 
is for ALL our children. 

WEBSITE 
Don’t forget to check out the 

school website… 
www.daisyfieldprimary.org  

Class Dojo 
Class Dojo has worked very well in motivating 
the children to exceed in all areas. It has also 
proved a valuable communication tool between 

parents and teachers and I will certainly be us-
ing this more throughout the year. 

Homework 
You may have noticed that the children have 

sometimes been receiving two pieces of 
homework a week. This is dependent on the 
needs of the children and this practice will 
increase as it will help the children revise 

and consolidate on their learning.  
 

Intervention Books 
These books have been very successful so 
far in helping the children in their learning 

and revision. Let’s keep it going! 
 

Our SAT’s revision has begun… 

Come on Willow! 

Welcome back to another term at 
Daisyfield! 

We hope you had a super break! 


